
NOTICE 

New Code of Conduct for the Supply of Electricity to Small 
Use Customers 

ECCC CODE REVIEW 2009 
 

The Economic Regulation Authority has announced that it will make a new Code of Conduct 
for the Supply of Electricity to Small Use Customers (Code) to come into effect on 1 July 
2010. 

The new Code includes a significant number of amendments made by the Authority following 
consideration of the ECCC Final Review Report 2009.   

A copy of the Authority’s decision, including a copy of the Code, is available on the 
Authority’s web site. 

Section 79 of the Electricity Industry Act 2004 allows the Authority, in consultation with the 
Electricity Code Consultative Committee (ECCC), to approve or amend a code to regulate 
and control regional licensees and electricity marketing agents in relation to small use 
customers (those consuming less than 160MWh a year).   

The Act requires that the Electricity Code Consultative Committee review the Code every 
two years.  The ECCC reviewed the Code in 2009 and provided the ECCC Final Review 
Report 2009 to the Authority after considering the public submissions it had received.  A 
copy of the submissions and the ECCC Final Review Report 2009 are available on the 
Authority’s web site. 

The Authority considered the report and endorsed the majority of the recommendations 
made by the ECCC.  In addition, the Authority proposed a series of amendments related to 
wrongful disconnection.  The Authority sought advice from the ECCC regarding the 
proposed new Code.  The ECCC undertook public consultation on the proposed new Code 
and received a total of 4 submissions.  The ECCC considered these submissions before 
providing its final advice to the Authority in December 2009.  A copy of the submissions and 
the ECCC final advice are available on the Authority’s web site. 

The Authority agreed with the advice of the ECCC and has approved a new Code to take 
effect from 1 July 2010.   

The Authority may make further amendments to the Code prior to this date as a result of its 
deliberations regarding the pre-payment meter related amendments.  Further information 
about these proposed amendments is available on the Authority’s web site. 

  

http://www.era.wa.gov.au/cproot/8318/2/20100201%20Final%20Decision%20-%20Amendment%20of%20the%20CoC%20for%20the%20Supply%20of%20Electricity%20to%20SUC%20-%20Amendments%20as%20a%20result%20of%20the%20ECCC%20Code%20Review%202009.pdf
http://www.era.wa.gov.au/cproot/7976/2/20090929%20Electricity%20Code%20Consultative%20Committee%20-%20Review%20Of%20The%20Code%20Of%20Conduct%20For%20The%20Supply%20Of%20Electricity%20To%20Small%20Use%20Customers%202008%20-%20Final%20Report%20August%202009.pdf
http://www.era.wa.gov.au/3/689/51/2009_review_of_.pm
http://www.era.wa.gov.au/3/774/51/2009_code_amend.pm


For further information contact: 

General Enquiries 
Ms Lanie Chopping 
Assistant Director Customer Protection 
Ph: 61 8 9213 1900 
Fax: 61 8 9213 1999 

Media Enquiries 
The Communications Branch Pty Ltd 
Ph: 61 8 9472 4411 
Mb: 0424 196 771 (Sue McKenna) 
 0408 878 817 (Joanne Fowler) 
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